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Metro Walls relocates Manchester, NH HQ'’s
February 18, 2022 - Construction Design & Engineering

Manchester, NH Metro Walls, one of New England’s leading wall and ceiling contractors, is
relocating its headquarters. Located at 160 Bouchard St., their new 18,000 s/f office will allow for
additional space as the company continues to grow.

This new office will be home to all of Metro Walls’ New Hampshire project management, estimating,
and administrative departments and will provide ample space for in-house field training, team
collaboration, and future expansion.

Mike Dion, president of Metro Walls said, “Having seen the company’s immense growth over the last
decade, we were ready for this next chapter and I'm excited to see what the future holds. We now
have the capacity to continue to grow our team, expand our service region, and build upon our
already strong relationships with customers, partners, and the community.”

When asked about the new office, Bryan Hussey, executive vice president at Metro Walls said, “This
new, modern space is a testament to the hard work of our team over the years. Without them, none
of this would be possible.” He went on to say, “There’s this unexplainable buzz around Metro, about
the new office, and what’s in store for the future of Metro Walls. It's all very exciting because, with
this team and our new space, the possibilities are endless.”

Metro Walls partnered with NorthPoint Construction Management out of Hudson, NH, for their
design and construction management services on the renovation of their new headquarters.

Prior to their move to Bouchard St., Metro Walls’ headquarters was located on Hancock St. in
Manchester, NH since its inception in 2004. With satellite offices in Portland, ME, and Westport, MA,
Metro Walls looks forward to continuing to provide commercial framing, drywall, and acoustical
ceiling services to customers across New England.
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